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Healing the World with Our Hands

PE Class with Coach Gable!

     Recently, our K-5th grade
 students did a fun “hands on” 
activity to celebrate Earth Day. 
Earth Day is the day that we 
celebrate our beautiful planet. It’s 
also a reminder to continue to take
care of our environment. In honor
of Earth Day, our K-5th graders 
did an activity decorating a 
print-out of a hand. The students had a lot of fun making their 
“Helping Hands” with beautiful and creative designs. These 
hands were posted on a poster titled “Healing the World 
With Our Hands”. This colorful poster shows that hand in 
hand, together as one, we can make the world a better place 
and heal the earth. Let’s make sure that we are all doing 
our part to keep the environment clean because even our 
small acts can have a big impact. Happy Earth Day!

With Coach Garcia on a leave, we 
have none other than Coach Gable 
to teach our Valiant K-8th graders 
PE class. Coach was a two time All 
Star in the CFL. He’s also St. 
Genevieve’s Varsity Running Back 
coach. His experience on health, 
wellness, and sports makes him a 
great PE coach.  His class consist of 
jogging, running, and structured 
activities. There’s also fun games 
and exercises, such as soccer, 
volleyball, or stretching to teach 
students about injury prevention. 
Let’s make sure to give Coach Gable 
a warm welcome as our PE teacher!
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A Travel Through Time: 5th Grade Field Trip

Exploring Nature’s Wonders: 3rd Grade Field Trip  
 Welcome to our 3rd-grade field trip recap! Our 
young explorers embarked on an exciting journey 
filled with learning, discovery, and fun. They 
went to The Natural History Museum of LA 
County. At this museum, our 3rd graders got to 
see many exhibits such as the nature lab, 
discovery center, and the dinosaur hall exhibit. 
Hear from our young adventurers as they share 
their favorite moments, newfound knowledge, 
and memorable experiences from the trip. Third 
grader Enzo Santiago said, “My favorite part of 
the field trip was the scavenger hunt and the 
dinosaur fossils.” Until their next adventure, may 
the spirit of exploration guide us to new 
discoveries and deeper understanding of the 
world around us. 

In a small farm far away from our school, our 
wonderful 5th graders went on a journey 
through time. Along with the animals at 
Riley’s Farm, the 5th graders experienced life 
in the American Revolution. They got to 
learn about the etiquette of the time, and how 
the colonists would live through hands on 
learning. They learned about the games kids 
used to play, weaving, and other techniques 
that they would use back in the day. At the end, 
the students got to participate in a battle 
reenactment between the American Colonists 
and the British. Their field trip at Riley’s Farm 
was both an educational and fun time for our 
5th grade. What a wonderful learning trip!


